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Ensuring decades of safe, reliable sewer service for Redmond 
If you live, work or go to school in Redmond, you use King 
County’s Lake Hills and NW Lake Sammamish sewer line 
every day. Each time you flush a toilet, run a faucet or take 
a shower, the line sends the water from your drain to be 
cleaned at King County’s Brightwater Treatment Plant in 
Woodinville.  

A new sewer pipe for a growing community 

The Lake Hills sewer pipe has been serving Redmond for 
50 years. It is at the end of its service life. King County is 
working now on plans to replace about four miles of pipe 
between the Idylwood Neighborhood and Redmond City 
Hall. Most of the work will occur along the Sammamish 
River Trail (see map).  

Construction is scheduled to begin in 2019. When work is 
complete, the new Lake Hills and NW Lake Sammamish 
sewer pipe will be ready to serve Redmond for another 50 
years or more. Normal sewer service will be maintained to 
Redmond residents throughout the project. 

Getting ready to do the job right 

You may have seen the project team locating underground 
utilities and sampling soils to learn more about the project 
area. The project team will use this information to:  

• Avoid service disruptions 
• Install the pipe safely 
• Minimize impacts to private property owners 
• Build a pipe that best uses gravity to keep sewage 

moving 
• Limit disruptions on busy streets and trails when 

possible 

Stay connected 
• Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/LkHills-LkSam 
• Call: 206-296-9254 
• Email: doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov  
• Sign up for text alerts by texting KING 

REDMONDSEWER to 468-311 
Crews working for King County 
survey the project area and 
check underground utilities. 
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